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Notifying entity: 07 April 2016
Franklin Templeton Investment Management

Limited

Cannon Place, 78 Cannon Street

London, EC4N 6HL,, England

On behalf of:

Clients and funds managed by

Franklin Templeton Investment Management

Limited
Financial Supervision Authority
Attn: Trading Supervision Department
Plac Powstaiicow Warszawy |
00-950 Warsaw, Poland
Fax: (48 22) 262-55-32

Email: dno@knf, gov.pl

Synektik S.A.

Al W. Witosa 31

00-710 Warszawa

Fax: 48 (22) 849 80 55

Email: relacjeinwestorskie@synektik.com.pl
synektik@synektik.com.pl

NOTIFICATION ON THE ACQUISITION OF SIGNIFICANT BLOCK OF SHARES
IN A PUBLIC COMPANY

In accordance with Article 69.1.2 in connection with Article 87.1.3.(c) of the Act of July 29, 2005 on Public Offering,
Conditions Governing the Introduction of Financial Instruments to Organized Trading, and Public Companies, Franklin
Templeton Investment Management Limited, with its corporate seat in the United Kingdom, an indirect subsidiary of
Franklin Resources, Inc., hereby notifies that on 31 March 2016, there was a transfer of shares from the management of
Templeton Asset Management Ltd., to the management of Franklin Templeton Investment Management Limited in SMT
S.A., with its corporate seat in Poland (the "Company").

Before the transfer of shares to the management of Franklin Templeton Investment Management Limited, clients and
funds managed by Templeton Asset Management Ltd., in the aggregate, held 852,060 shares in the Company, constituting
9.99% of the share capital which represented 852,060 votes, constituting 9.99% of the total votes.

After the transfer of shares, clients and funds managed by Franklin Templeton Investment Management Limited, in the
aggregate, held 852,060 shares in the Company, constituting 9.99% of the share capital which represented 852,060 votes,
constituting 9.99% of the total votes.

Should  you  require  additional  information regarding  this  notification  please  contact us  at
subsshholdera franklintempleton.com or by fax at 954-847-2288.

Sincerely,

Pl

Lori A. Weber
Assistant Secretary
Franklin Resources, Inc.




